
Scholarship Committee – Jan 2025 
 
58 Applications were approved for the $500 award at the June Dept Convention. 

Notices were emailed to the awardees and their sponsors.  

As of 12/31/2024, 50 (86.2%) have completed the final requirement, a Letter of 
Verification of Enrollment from the School. These awardees names have been 
summitted to the Dept Check writer, Cathy Kolakowski, for check disbursement. 

The dead line for the final requirement was 12/31/2024. 

Eight awards (14%) of $500 were forfeited after three email requests and a few 
phone calls with no responses.  

The 2025 Scholarship Program will start 1 Feb 2025. New and revised form will be 
posted on the Dept Web site. Going to use all email for form submitting, No US 
Postal service will be used. 

 
Scholarship Committee Chairman, 

Gene Irvin 

USMC_SemperFi@comcast.net 


